
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Art Exhibition 

Thursday 19th May saw the whole school take part in creating art for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  Each class 

decided what they would like to do beforehand and then spent the whole day making their pieces. The day also 

included making bunting, flags and pages for their sketchbooks. Our wonderful Art Ambassadors visited the 

classrooms during the day, taking pictures and filming the events. Among the pieces created were thrones, 

stamp collages, portraits of the Queen, designs for a corgi coat and painting responses to ‘God Save the Queen’. 

At the end of the day, Mrs Swann and Mrs Yeomans created an exhibition of the work ready for classes to view 

the following morning. See our facebook page for photos of the exhibition! 

 

 

Sports Day - 17th June 2022 

A reminder that our Sports Day will take place at 

Cockleshell Gardens playing fields. Children should be 

bought straight to Cockleshell Gardens for 8:45 a.m. 

where they will be registered for the day. Please bring a 

picnic lunch to share with your child if you are coming down 

to watch them. Children should bring a packed lunch if you 

are unable to attend. The children will be competing in 

their house teams and should wear their PE kit and their 

team colour t-shirt on the day. Your child would have come 

home with a letter before the Easter break indicating 

their house team.  The house teams are: 

CHALLENGER 

DISCOVERY 

ENDEAVOUR 

EXPLORER 

 

 

Summer Fayre – 24th June 

 

Only 2 weeks to go until our Summer Fayre!  This will be a non-school uniform day and if you are able to bring a 

bottle donation for the bottle tombola it would be much appreciated.  We are looking for volunteers who can help 

with the Summer Fayre. If you are able to help set up (1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.), run a stall (3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.) or 

help pack away please contact the school office. If you work for a company or know of a company that may be 

interested in providing a raffle prize for our fayre and need a request letter please do let us know and we can 

provide one for you.  Any donations are greatly appreciated by us all; pupils, parents and staff. 

 

Before half term, your child came home with raffle tickets for you and other family/friends to buy if you wish.  

The books are £1 each and individual tickets are 25p.  Please return the stubs together with money to the school 

office along with any unsold tickets so that we can sell these on the day. 

 

Fill a jar - jars filled with sweets, chocolates, pencils/crayons, small toys are needed for our fill a jar tombola  

stall.  Find an empty jar, give it a good wash out, fill it with something nice and bring it into school any day 

between now and the day of the fayre. 

 

We would welcome any donations of new and unused gifts for our stalls such as games, toys, toiletries which you 

can bring in now and cake donations (brought in on the day).  Your donations will be gratefully received. 

 

Themes for this Half Term… 

Language of the half term – this term it will be French. 

 

Artist of the half term – focussing this 

half term  on Helga Stentzel. 

 

Music of the half term; played on the playground each 

morning and in assemblies will be a different genre of music 

each week.  Can you guess the different types played?  This 

week was swing.  

  

E-Safety - KS1 Digital Citizenship.  KS2 Digital Footprint 

with online reputation. Check out the e-safety page on our 

school website for more info. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  
June 
17th – Sports Day 

24th – Summer Fayre - non-school uniform day - bring in a bottle for our bottle tombola  

July 
8th – Y3 trip to Butser Ancient Farm 

15th – YR Awards ceremony – 9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m.-   All parents are welcome.  You will receive an invite if your child is 

18th – Y1/2 Awards ceremony – 9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m.  receiving an award. 

19th – Y4 Awards ceremony – 9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 

20th – Y3 Awards ceremony – 9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 

21st – Y5 Awards ceremony – 9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 

22nd – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly – 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

Day Closures 
6th July 

Day Closures for 2022-2023 

1st Sept, 2nd Sept, 16th Nov, 5th June, 5th July 

Letters sent home this week 
(All letters can be found on our school website; go to Information, Parent Zone, letters) 

Y5/6 RSE letter    Y6 Leavers hoody letter 

 
 

 

 

We celebrate children’s achievements in and out of school; please let 

us know of your child’s achievements. 

Headteacher Awards 

YR – Oliver Morris 

Y1 –  Sebastian Fitchett 

Y2 –  Esme Mayes Griffin 

Y3 – Jack Clarke 

Y4 – Charlotte Bologne 

Y5 –  Amber Staff 

Y6 –  Jenson Knipe 

Congratulations to… 

Emily Michalak (Lepus) who got a merit for her 

grade 1 ballet exam. 

Xanthe Katsampekis (Orion) who overcame her 

fear of heights to complete a very high treetop 

challenge. 

Sofia Wilson (Hercules) who passed her level 6 

gymnastics and won 1st place for her floor 

routine. 

Temi Oloyede (Lepus) who won 2nd place in a 

dance competition. 

Wimborne Star Values 
Sincerity 

Hercules class 

Layton Southern-Popham Perseus 

 

Teamwork 

Elena Nokes   Orion 

Tamana Jervis             Cepheus 

Rebecca He             Cepheus 

   

Achievement 

Maria Birsoghe   Perseus 

Anthony Aldea   Draco 

 

Respect 

Henry Griffin   Phoenix 

Tucana, Cygnus, Corvus classes 

Big Question of the Week 

Can anyone be a hero? 

Attendance cup awarded to Hercules class 

for 100% attendance. 
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